
Two-a-Days have ended and the marchers are looking good.  They will be 

doing their first performance for for the Freshmen Orientation on Thurs-

day, August 28th and later that day is the band booster meeting/parent 

social and show.  

Show Shirt forms are due in the band box by August 28 

Events 

CHARGIN’ IN 
School season officially starts Tues. August 26 with Chargin’ In. The students and 
parents all come by and pick up their schedules and other school needs. The Band 
Boosters have a table offering booster information and band spirit wear.  

Parent Social 
The Band Boosters are hosting a parent social prior to the final dress performance of the Marching Band before 
the start of the School year.  In addition to watching our wonderful Mighty Marching Chargers do their stuff, 
this event will allow the band parents, family, and friends to socialize with one another (especially the new 
Marcher parents) and for the Band Boosters and Directors to introduce themselves to the parents.  This will 
also be our first Booster meeting of the year. 

The event will be held on Thursday, August 28th, 
from 6:00 PM till 9:00 PM.  Dinner/Social hour will 
be in the Cafeteria from 6:00 to 7:30 PM.  The MMC 
performance will be at approximately 7:30 PM in 
the Parking Lot.  At the social, dinner will be availa-
ble for purchase (or you can bring your own). Don’t 
forget to fill out and return the Subway sandwich 
order form with payment to the Box in the Band 
Room no later than Monday, August 25th. The 
Band Boosters will provide water and dessert. 
   

 

    

August 26 

Chargin In 

 

August 28 6-9pm 

Parent Social and 

Concert 

Dates of Note 

M i g h t y  M a r c h i n g  C h a r g e r s  
D i r e c t o r s :  D o u g  M a l o n e y  a n d  C h r i s  S i n g l e t o n   

MMC Band Booster Notes 

August 24, 2014 

First performance of the year is for the Freshmen Orientation on Thursday, August 28th.   

The schedule is: 
7:00 AM – Report to Band Room 
8:00 AM – Start playing in front of the school 
8:30 AM – Finish performing, pack up in the band room and dismiss 

Freshmen in the marching band will perform with the band and leave at the end to join the rest of their class 
for the orientation.  

Mr. Maloney speaking to parents at last year’s social. 

An order form for dinner at the Parent 
Social can be found at the end of the 
newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
 
Subway is one of the many restaurants 
that are available on GL scrip 

COMING UP 

Sept. 5 Away Game CHS vs Lee 

Sept 12 1st Home game CHS vs Madison 

Tag Day September 13th 



Check the band web page for more updates and the band calendar. http://chantillyband.org/ 

Looking to help out? Check CHARMS for volunteer opportunities:   http://www.charmsoffice.com   

         School Code: FCPSChantillyHSMusic 

Newsletter ideas? Contact Pat Rosend  prosend@yahoo.com 

FUNDRAISING this week 

GL scrip Daphne Rechner 

(therechners5@verizon.net) 

 

 

Jiffy Lube Live  Colleen Dinneen 

(cpdinneen@gmail.com) 

August 24 Drake and Lil Wayne 

Sept. 6 Aerosmith 

Sept 20 Brad Paisley 

Show shirts in action 

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT– Photographers and Videographers 

What is... A Show Shirt? 

Show shirts are part of the official marching and guard uniform. They are worn 

under the main garment at all functions. Having a show shirt allows the 

marchers to take off their show jackets after the halftime show for their break.  

This aallows them to eat without getting those expensive uniforms dirty! Every 

marcher and guard gets a  single short sleeve shirt as part of their uniform. 

Extras are available and are useful during the season when there may be back 

to back events. A long sleeve shirt is good for cold weather. Many parent vol-

unteers get shirts which are great for working the many events available to parents such as the pit crew, 

away trips, social events and others. Don’t forget to get your orders in by August 28th.  

Aren’t the band pictures great? How do we get them? There is a group of volun-

teer parents who take photos at all events, fundraisers, competitions and trips. 

They take thousands of photos, only a few of which can be highlighted in the 

newsletter. At the end of the year they sort thru all of the photos and make the 

wonderful slide show for the banquet. They also put together a DVD photo pack-

age of the year to purchase. 

Our parent volunteers are:  Jennifer Denner, Beverly Himm, Tuan Duong 

There is also a student historian who contributes photos as well, Alycia Adams. 

http://chantillyband.org/C:/Users/prose1/Documents/Autodesk
http://www.charmsoffice.com
http://www.charmsoffice.com/
mailto:prosend@yahoo.com
mailto:therechners5@verizon.net
mailto:therechners5@verizon.net


Please print this form and return the bottom portion with payment to the Box in the Band Room no later than 
Monday, August 25th. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

  

Dinner consists of Subway™, Water, Chips, and a Cookie.  The cost for this will be $6.00  per sandwich.  

  

Please specify your order below (Check all that apply): 

  

Type                                          Quantity                                  Sub-Total             

 

Italian:      ☐                        ________                                      _________ 

                                    

Ham:          ☐                      ________                                      _________ 

 

Turkey:       ☐                        ________                                      _________ 

 

Veggie:        ☐                        ________                                      _________ 

  

 

  

Total:             _________                                                            

  

Family Name (or Marcher):    __________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Social Dinner Order Form 



**MMC Show Shirts**  

Short and Long Sleeve T Shirt 

Order Form 2014 ** 
Freshmen parents-this is very important! 

 

Short and Long-sleeve black t-shirts are offered for sale with the 2014 MMC show logo. (All 
MMC members are issued one short-sleeve t-shirt with their completed registration) 
The MMC t-shirt is a required part of the MMC uniform.  Extra t-shirts come in handy when 
the marchers need a clean t-shirt for Saturday competitions immediately after a Friday night 
football game.  Parents are encouraged to order shirts for themselves or other family mem-
bers.  If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Nolte at pnolte1@verizon.net. 

 

 

Students Name ________________Section:  __________________Phone______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Total amount enclosed:  $ _____________________   

 

Total # of SHORT Sleeve T-Shirts _______________ 

 
Adult sizes:  #_____Small          #______Medium       #______Large 

 
           #______XLarge     #______XXLarge     #______XXXLarge    

Cost: $12 

 

Total # of LONG Sleeve T-Shirts _______________ 

 
Adult sizes:  #_____Small          #______Medium      #______Large 

 
           #______XLarge     #______XXLarge     #______XXXLarge    

Cost: $15 

 

Show Shirt Order Form 

file:///C:/Users/Pat/Documents/MMC/pnolte1@verizon.net

